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MCK issues 45-day moratorium on 
cannabis retail sales 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 12 Ohiarí:ha/June 2025) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) wishes to inform the community that the Kahnawa’kehró:non Ratitsénhaienhs 
have enacted a 45-day moratorium on the retail sale of cannabis in the Territory, 
effective Wednesday, June 11, 2025, until July 25, 2025. 
 
This decision follows renewed opposition from community members regarding 
cannabis sales. The Kahnawa’kehró:non Ratitsénhaienhs received calls ranging from 
offering full support, to demanding a full shutdown of the industry. 
 
The 45-day moratorium will allow time to: 
 

• Engage with the community through public meetings; 
• Offer clear and accessible information on existing cannabis regulations; 
• Dispel misinformation about the regulated cannabis industry. 

 
At the conclusion of the moratorium, the Kahnawa’kehró:non Ratitsénhaienhs will 
consider all things and determine the path forward. 
 
Community participation in the upcoming engagement activities will be essential in 
guiding this decision. 
 
For more information or updates, please email: Ohén:ton Í:rate ne Ratitsénhaienhs 
Cody Diabo cody.diabo@mck.ca, Ratsénhaienhs Ryan Montour 
ryan.montour@mck.ca, or Ratsénhaienhs Jeremiah Johnson 
jeremiah.johnson@mck.ca, or call 450-632-7500. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Lisa Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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